

# Newsletter



#### A message from your Coordinator

Good morning everyone, hope you've all had a lovely weekend!

Last week, children took part in activities that helped them explore the nature of flora.

They decorated plates with paint, felt and other materials to create some beautiful flowerbeds!

We also had a particularly fun time making our own DIY Foosball sets! Kids decorated the miniature tables and used clips as makeshift players.





#### Rocketeers

Just a friendly reminder that the Rocketeers Mission IX program is on this coming holidays. If you haven't done so already, Please be sure to register your child on our website.

Have a great week, Gita and team, YOUR OSHC.

# It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at <a href="mailto:pp.campaustralia.com.au">pp.campaustralia.com.au</a> or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







## Activities coming up

- Handball championship
- Rocketeers program
- Dancing incursion

What's on the menu

### Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



